
  

  

 

3/23/20 

As you are aware, Governor Hogan has issued orders today for all non-essential 
businesses to close, effective today at 5 PM. 

Since Delmarva Printing provides print and information services to critical 
economic sectors such as diverse healthcare agencies, local and regional utilities, 
the US Postal Service, and others; and also to many agencies of the US 
government such as NIH, Department of Justice, the Social Security 
Administration, the US Government Printing Office, and many others, our 
business qualifies as ‘essential’ to the continuing economy. 

We will remain open through the current crisis and are ready to serve you by 
producing your printed materials.  

Thank you as always for your continued support! 

 

Delmarva Printing Inc. 
2110 Windsor Drive, Salisbury MD 21801 
Office 410-912-0980 | Fax 410-912-0984 
 


